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McGILE UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL.

Secretary and Bursar’s Office.

5th. October, 1921,

Sir Arthur Currie, Gr.C.îi.Gr., 
Principal,
MoGill University,
MOHTREaL.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am enclosing you a letter from Mr. Graham 

Drinkwater and attached thereto a letter from Mr. A.A. Bowman, 

for your consideration and such action as you may deem advis­

able .

Tfith kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Enel.

TO/A.


